
	"We	recognize	 that	 the	health	crisis,	economic	collapse,	and	campus	closure	caused	by	 the	once-in-a	
lifetime	 event	 like	 the	 Covid-19	 pandemic	 has	 resulted	 in	 great	 stress	 to	 the	 members	 of	 the	 CSI	
community:	Professors,	Students,	Staff	and	Administration.		
Let	 us	 all	 work	 together	 to	 guarantee	 an	 excellent	 education	 to	 our	 CSI	 students.	 A	 vote	 of	 no-
confidence	 against	 the	 administration	 at	 this	moment	will	 not	 help	 us	 to	 achieve	 our	 common	 goals	
which	 should	 be	 focused	 on	 achieving	 the	 best	 learning	 environment	 for	 our	 students	 under	 very	
difficult	conditions	and	an	eventual	and	safe	return	to	our	campus	and	normal	academic	life"	
	
	


